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PRESENT: First Selectman Bill Brennan, Richard Dubow, Michael Kaelin
ABSENT: Jim Saxe

GUESTS: Sandra Dennies, Elaine Tai-Lauria, Robert Kelso, Richard McArdle, John
Savarese, David Lisowski, several members of the Library Trustees

Mr. Brennan called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.
Wilton Library Budget

Ms. Elaine Tai-Lauria, Executive Director; and Mr. Robert Kelso, Treasurer presented
the FY 2016 Library Budget Requests.

Finance, Assessor, Tax Collector and IT Budgets
Presentations of FY 2016 Budget Requests were given by Sandra Dennies (CFO),

Richard McArdle (Controller) David Lisowski (Assessor) and John Savarese (IT
Director).

The meetmg was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.
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Jacqueline Rochester
Recording Secretary



